NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Quogue hereby directs that a public hearing shall be held on Friday, June 17, 2022, at 4:00 p.m., in the north meeting room at Quogue Village  Hall, 7 Village Lane, Quogue, New York, to hear any and all persons either for or against a local law entitled, “A LOCAL LAW amending Chapter 5 of the Quogue Village Code (Administration of Government) to authorize  public bodies of the Village to hold meetings via videoconferencing.”  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Summary of Proposed Law
The purpose of this local law is to authorize the Village’s public bodies to hold meetings using videoconferencing technology in a manner consistent with Public Officers Law §103-a.
Copies of the proposed law are on file in the Village Clerk’s Office, Monday through Friday, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
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